
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

To:  Mr. Watts, Superintendent 
       Ms. Malone, Chairperson of the Board 
       Members of Newport Board of Education 
 
 
February 17, 2022 
 
Exceptional Children’s Report 
 
Arts for All Kentucky is a non-profit organization that promotes arts, education and creative 
expression for all. The Student Traveling Art Exhibit, “A Matter of Perspective” is an annual 
exhibit comprised of original artwork created by students with disabilities from across the 
Commonwealth. This year the artwork of two students from Newport High School has been selected to be 
part of the traveling exhibit. Lacyann Howard and Ivan Tafolla’s artwork will be on display at various 
hospitals, community libraries, and The Kentucky State Capitol. The traveling exhibit was showcased at 
the Council of Exceptional Conference in Louisville, KY and is scheduled to be on display at LRP’s 
National Institute at the Kentucky International Convention Center in Louisville, KY on April 24-27 
2022. Lacyann and Ivan are thrilled that their friends and family will get to see their work.  The art 
exhibit will be on display at Newport High School Library, 900 East 6th Street, from Feb. 17 to 
Feb. 25, 2022.  

 
  
Exceptional Children Programming Rates 

• Newport Independent Schools Special Education Services – 197 Students 
• Regional School Program - Phoenix– 3 Students 
• Regional School Program- Challenge- 1 Student 
• Newport School of Innovation – 1 Students 
• 504/ADA  Newport Independent Schools 18 Students 

 
 
 
 


